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November 2024 
 
 
To Whom It May Concern: 

The purpose of this letter is to recommend William Cruz as an interpreter. I have had the 
pleasure of working with William as he interpreted for conferences and with families at IEP 
meetings through my company. Over the past three years, I have been consistently impressed 
with William’s diligence and work ethic while maintaining his commitment to his clients and 
families. 

I believe that William would be an excellent addition to any team. He works well with team 
members and families and always has innovative ideas to bring to the table. I have also been 
impressed with his creativity skills and grace under pressure. When presented with new tasks, 
William is a quick learner and independently seeks training and assistance when needed.  

I strongly recommend William for the position of interpreter in both Spanish and ASL. He is 
diligent, creative, positive, and skilled at what he does in providing quality support to 
individuals of all abilities.  William would make an excellent addition to your team. 

Please feel free to contact me at 619.403.9097 if you have any questions. 

Sincerely, 
 
Crystal Sanford 
Crystal Y. Sanford, M.Ed., M.A. CCC-SLP, ASDCS 
Speech-Language Pathologist/Autism Consultant/Business Owner 
csanford@sdautismhelp.com 
www.sdautismhelp.com 
619.403.9097 
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